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Request for Proposal 


Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received in the Office of Purchasing located on the second floor of the McCormick Administration Building, 102 Administration Circle, Northwest Mississippi Community College, Senatobia, MS, until 11:00 a.m. on May 23, 2019, for the following item: 

1. ERP Financials, Human Resource Management, and Student Support system to include implementation services. RFP#19-005-21 

Specifications will be available in the Office of Purchasing and may be obtained upon request.  The Proposal documents can also be downloaded from Central Bidding at www.centralbidding.com. For any questions relating to the electronic bidding process, please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814.  The College reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and waive informalities in the evaluation and award process. 

Contact:
Ruth Dunlap 
Purchasing Agent 
662-562-3202 
Northwest Mississippi Community College 

Publication Dates: 
May 7, 2019 and May 14, 2019
